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TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting

September 7, 2023

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy
Adamy, Anthony Murabito, Joseph Melita, Carrie Deloff, Brandon
Scruton, David Scott

Secretary: Shelly Stanton

Absent: None

Public Attendees: Larry Botting, Elizabeth Botting, Jamie Flint

Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of August 3, 2023, minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes by Nancy Adamy, 2nd by Carolyn Deloff, all in favor.

Communications – Letter form Oswego County that Flint subdivision
had been recorded.

Larry Botting was present to discuss a subdivision of his property on 66
Rd. All paperwork was in order. A motion was made to hold the public
hearing on October 5, 2023 at 7:15 by Brandon Scruton, 2nd by David
Scott, all in favor.

Jamie Flint was also present to discuss an additional subdivision of his
Cemetery Rd. property. All the paperwork was in order. A motion was
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made to hold a public hearing on October 5, 2023 at 7:30 by Joseph
Melita, 2nd by Carolyn Deloff, all in favor.

Old Business- None

New Business – David Scott was asking about the requirements of
having to come to the planning board for subdivisions. Chairman
Greenleaf explained the rules.

Date of the next meeting will be October 5, 2023, at 7:00PM.

At 7:47, a motion to adjourn was made by Joseph Melita, 2nd by
Brandon Scruton, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary


